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  Off-Leash Area Working Group 

Friday, December 13, 2013 

City Hall, Room 202 

Meeting Minutes 

 

 

 

Attending: Commissioner DeRubeis, Alderman Susan Albright, Amy Koel, Carol Schein, Carol Stapleton, Bud 
Grantham, Ted Kuklinski 
  

 
1. Updates 

 NSHS Area:  There is a lot going on in this area, a proposal for lights is being discussed . With the 
proposal for an off-leash area the neighbors may feel overrun. Action items: 

o Check with the Law Department about who should hear the proposal, the area is on 
school grounds. 

o Check with Jennifer Steel, Senior Environmental Planner 
o Invite Mike Cronin, NPS Operations to a meeting to discuss the proposal 
o Get the measurement of the proposed area 

 Cabot Park:  Ms. Schein reported the Engineering Department is finalizing the specifications and 
the Request for Bid will be sent out in early spring.  

 Stanton Grant:  Ms. Schein is reaching out to the group and will invite them to an OLAWG 
meeting in 2014. 

 Claflin Playground: Moving forward with replacing existing fence and extending the fence on the 
right side (looking at the park from Lowell Ave) 

Robert J. DeRubeis 

Commissioner 


